
RNK 

RosNefteKomplekt 

LETTER OF THANKS 

to First Deputy Director General 

of Industrial Automation Systems LLC 

V.K. Greyf 

 

Dear Vladimir Klimentevich! 

 

RosNefteKomplekt expresses gratitude  

to you and your team  

for conscientious work, high expertise 

shown during implementation 

of the projects of TNK-BP, Orenburgneft: 

− Preliminary water discharge unit at Garshinskoe field 

− Gas compression unit forming a part of preliminary water discharge unit  

at Garshinskoe field 

 

 

Director of RosNefteKomplekt 

Roslov V.A. 

 

September 2011 

 

 

 

 

 

 


